
January 2024 Update

Construction Upcoming Activities

– Construction Fencing will be installed mid-January
– Erosion control fencing will be installed end of 

January
– Trailers to be place on site January 19th- see 

placement and parking management approach below
– There will be no more than 10-15 contractor vehicles 

using on-street parking over the next ~3 months. They 
have been directed to park further away from 
Newtonville center to ensure that convenient parking 
is maintained for businesses and residents

– Removal and salvage of plaques, railings, etc. will take 
place mid-January

– Abatement/ Make safe is scheduled end of January
– Demolition will begin early February 

Consultant Team
NV5– Owner’s Project Manager

Bargmann Hendrie + Archetype, Inc. – Architect

J&J Contractors, Inc. – General Contractor

Contacts
For general project inquiries:
Tom Rooney – City of Newton Project Manager 
(617) 796 - 1600

Join Us For Our Monthly 
Community Construction 

Meeting on the 1st 
Tuesday of the Month 

Beginning February 6th, 
2024 at 6pm. Zoom 

Registration:
https://newtonma-gov.zoom.us/j/87604182709?

pwd=eTd5YndqNGlBZk1OOFRGUjNrc1ZpUT09

Trailer Placement and Parking 
Management Approach:

Newton Center 
for Active Living

Trailers will be placed on Highland Ave (in red) 
Contractor parking will be in the Austin Street lot (in blue)

For project updates, please visit: https://
www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings/capital-
projects-investing-now-for-newton-s-future/municipal-
facilities-projects/newton-center-for-active-living

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller




